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1. As Upper Beeding Primary School is a maintained school, all admissions are the responsibility of 
the Local Authority. Information on admissions for parents is via the WSCC website 

 

2. Early Years 
In common with other local schools, all children may be admitted at the beginning of the school year in 

which they will be five years of age. To support their entry to school, children have an opportunity to 

visit their new class in the Summer Term before the September that they start school. 

 
All children may start full time at the beginning of the school year. However, if your child’s birthday falls 

between January and August, in discussion with School, you may choose for your child to start part time 
for the Autumn Term.  

 
3. Year Groups 1 ­ 6 
If you are seeking a place in any of these year groups, please contact the school who will be able to 

advise you of the procedures to follow. 

 
4. Section 88c of the Schools Standards and Framework Act 1988 and the Schools Admissions Regulation 

2012 require this statutory document that is the responsibility of the Local Authority to determine and 

review. 

 
Upper Beeding Primary School will publish this information and will review 4 yearly. 

 
5. Leavers 
When a child leaves Upper Beeding Primary School (other than transferring to secondary school), a 

Removal From Roll form is completed online by school. If the child’s destination school is unknown, the 

parent/carer’s last known address and contact telephone number are provided for the LA to follow up. If 
a child is to be home­schooled, written confirmation from the parent/carer is sought to confirm this and 

is provided with the online form which goes to the LA. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/schools-and-colleges/school-places/

